
Abby Samuelson
New Gloucester
LD 511
Hello, my name is Abby Samuelson and I live in New Gloucester. 
I urge the Transportation Committee to vote in support of LD 511. I am SO excited 
about the prospect of the Portland to Auburn trail as I believe it will enable more 
members of this community to be active and be active with one another. I also love 
the idea of our small children learning to ride bikes and play with friends in a safe and
friendly environment that will help foster a lifetime of activity. 
 Please vote “ought to pass” for the health and longevity of our community and future 
generations.


